
 
 

  

 
 
 

               Home of the  
  

CARDINALS! 
  

Students Enjoying the Cultural Teachings! 

Mr. Ryan Plante, Indigenous Support Worker for the Northeastern 
Catholic District School Board began working with a number students 
at the school. Mr. Plante will be at the school, working out of the 
Cultural room and classrooms every Monday and Wednesday. 
   

                          

              


